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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 8 Spring Term - 08.03.19 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Firstly, we would like to thank parents for their support in what has been 
a difficult week for a number of staff in school. It is much appreciated. 
Another thank you goes for the wonderful outfits that we saw in school for 
World Book Day. The children thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to 
dress up as a courageous advocate and raise the profile of reading. 
There were some fantastic costumes as well as some great conversa-
tions around the reasons for their costumes. Our Year 1/2 pupils have 
also had the opportunity to attend a sports festival at Brierton Sports 
Centre this week. 
We would like to share with you that Mrs. Anderson, our school adminis-
trator, is moving on to a career change. We will be going out to recruit for the 
position and the office will be covered in the interim period.  
We would like to wish all of our families a peaceful weekend, 
Mrs. Heaton 

A Message from the Head Teacher 

Tuesday 12th March—Y1/2 Snappy Spring event at Hartlepool Borough 
Hall.  
Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day (Comic Relief). Children can come to 
school dressed in red clothing or non uniform for a small donation.  
Wednesday 20th March—Y3/4 Skipping Festival at Brierton Sports Cen-
tre.  
Monday 25th March—Parent Consultations.  Letters will be sent home 
closer to the time offering appointments.  
Thursday 28th March—Parent Consultations.  Letters will be sent home 
closer to the time offering appointments.  
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time 
should contact the school office to arrange a mutually agreea-
ble time.  

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

 

Star of the Week 

Early Years - Aadhya  
Kandregula  

Year 1/2 -  Florence Fraser  
Year 3/4 -   Olivia Coverdale  
Year 5/6 -  William Trattles  

 

Golden Quill 
Early Years - Ava Myers    
Year 1/2 -  Sam Cooper  

Year 3/4 -  Olivia Fewster  
Year 5/6—Ava Smith    

 

Maths Award 

Early Years - Ethan Coverdale  
Year 1/2 -  Elise Thompson  

Year 3/4 -  Holly Cooper  
Year 5/6 - Joseph Greener  

 

Hart Citizen 

Early Years - Reme Pearson  
Year 1/2 - Jessica Lowther  

Year 3/4 -  Penri Stoker 
Year 5/6 - Kieran Mason  

Award Winners... 

Families will be aware that at Hart Primary we work closely with our local 
police and PCSO. As part of our work we have a day planned on Thursday 
14th March, where our pupils will be working with one of our Ward PCSOs on 
a range of activities. As part of this day the PCSO is going to ‘Dot Peen’ the 
equipment in our school. This is a system whereby equipment can be 
marked with an identifying mark in case the equipment is stolen. As part of 
this we would like to offer parents the opportunity to bring pupils’ bikes, 
scooters, etc at the end of the school day on Thursday 14th March to the 
playground and our local PCSO will work with parents to Dot Peen the 
equipment. If any parents would like to take advantage of this, please bring 
any bikes/scooters onto the playground at home time and school will sign-
post parents to the PCSO on site. 


